
MEETING AGENDA- Exeter Arts Committee 

May 24, 2012  

  

1. Approval of April Minutes 

 

2. Discuss location of Gallery Sitters during shows to be centralized so that they can see both 

entrances. 

 

3. Bonnie Flythe of SeaBreeze Quilters will be attending our meeting to discuss participation in EAC 

shows. 

 

4. Buds and Blooms closed.  Still gathering data as not everyone picked up.  Details to be finalized 

after Karen D. gets all info. 

 

5. Discuss if V & W will be done in 2012?  If so when.  Who will chair? 

 

6. Has Dean set the dates for 30 under 30 Show? 

 

7. Francesca has requested to chair a show called Flavors for Fall to coincide with the Fall Festival 

here in Exeter.  She has offered to chair the show.   

 

8. Lauren Shur has created a potential new logo for our Gallery.  I will bring a copy for all to see.  

Discuss.   

 

9. Treasurer’s Report—Karen D. 

 

 

10.  Received email from Lana Sommers as follows:  

 

My name is Lana Sommers and I am the founder of the Art Outreach Program at Exeter 

High School.  I  founded the program this year to try to involve the students with Special needs 

kids that also go to the school.  The goal was to make art together and make friends. Throughout 

the year, the kids have made wonderful works of art and I am working on displaying them in a 

gallery show later this year.  I would love any advice you have on setting this up because you all 

have experiance with gallery shows.  This is a wonderful oportunity to showcase special needs 

kids art work and I would love if you would attend and advertise the event to the exeter art 

community.  The event will run on June 4th, at 6-7:30 in the Exeter High School art room A216.  I 

hope to get as many guests as possible and as many appreciative artists as possible.  I believe one 

of your members met my cousin Malea Gasho and she is also helping me set up the event.  She is 

a local artist along with myself.  I am hoping for your support on this because I would love to 

encourage art in the Special Ed schooling curriculumn.  Thank you for your time, Lana Sommers. 

 

If anyone would like to represent the EAC by attending, that would be wonderful. 

 

11.  Art Panel placement—Bob Richardson 

 

12.  KLT needs help with hanging the framed print over piano after meeting. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


